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by Karen Nelson,Associate Director of Development Warm Hearth Inc.

WHVEbEEﬁe;filgatmnm In June 2012 Warm Hearth Village partnered with

ik St. Michael’s Lutheran church to offer the Micah’s Soup
for Seniors program. The program’s goal is to provide

nutritious, easy-to-prepare meals for seniors living on

low fixed incomes. Each month volunteers from

St. Michael’s prepare groceries for monthly deliveries

to the Trolingers and New River House.

Approximately 90 residents participate in the program.

The monthly distribution time is more than just a

delivery opportunity. It provides time for volunteers

and residents to connect with one another, and has

created a stronger fellow-
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The program has received support from
various groups in the community, including the
local AARP, Mt. Tabor Ruritan Club, and Virginia
Tech students. Recently, Boy Scout Troop 348
from Riner conducted a food drive for the
program. The scouts received donations that filled three cars. The food will be
distributed in the coming months at Warm Hearth Village.

For more information on the Warm Hearth Foundation and how we support seniors
in need at Warm Hearth Village, please contact Karen Nelson at 540-443-3406.




